
Helping Blind Cats See a Future!

Location: North Carolina, USA

For 18 years, Blind Cat Rescue (BCR) has been a permanent, safe and loving
home for blind cats and, since 2011, those that test positive for feline
immunodeficiency virus (FIV) and feline leukemia. In those years, BCR has
been a vital and consistent voice telling the world that that these cats dserve to
live as much as other cats do. They demonstrate it for a global audience every
day through our live online tours, 24-hour live cameras, open houses and
volunteer opportunities. They are the best teachers by just being themselves
and their example is changing minds and opening hearts.

BCR is completely donation funded from individuals, groups, and through
partnerships. In addition to individual donations, BCR offers a sponsorship
program and a sustainer program where individuals can sponsor a cat or
support them a with a monthly donation. BCR also sponsors a spay/neuter
program in rural North Carolina that is funded by grants and contributions.

Our resident cats receive daily and weekly health monitoring, maintenance
and care, as well as regularly scheduled vet visits, treatments and, when
necessary visits with specialsts in nearby cities. With many FIV- and
leukemia-positive cats in residence, BCR has seen an increased need for and
frequency in specialized veterinary care for related conditions. In the last
fiscal year, about 20% of BCR's expenses are related to this care.

We are grateful to everyone around the world who believes in these cats and
donates to BCR to help us give them a future.


